
ASX Release 24 November 2020 

Iress - OneVue Acquisition Strategy 
Update 
Investor Conference Call Details 
Iress Ltd (IRE.ASX) has released a new investor update today, Tuesday 24 November 2020: Iress and OneVue 
- delivering end-to-end  investment infrastructure.  

Iress CEO Andrew Walsh and CFO John Harris will host a conference call and Q&A session for investors at 
12.00pm AEDT on Wednesday 25 November 2020. 

Investors who wish to participate in the teleconference should ​register here 

Alternatively, if you would like to listen to the audio webcast, please ​pre-register here 

Please note, you will not be able to ask questions in the webcast. 

If you are unable to listen to the announcement live, a recording of the call will be provided in the Investor 
section of our Iress website from Thursday 26 November 2020. 

 

Ends 

For further details, please contact: 
 

investor.relations@iress.com   

 

About Iress 

Iress (IRE.ASX) is a technology company providing software to the financial services industry. 

We provide software and services for trading & market data, financial advice, investment management, 
mortgages, superannuation, life & pensions and data intelligence. 

Our software is used by more than 9,000 businesses and 500,000 users globally. We have over 2,000 people 
based in Asia-Pacific, North America, Africa, the UK and Europe. 

www.iress.com 
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